
Please join the Broward Suicide Prevention Coalition  

as we launch a new Countywide initiative, 
 

Zero Suicide Broward  
 

All Broward County stakeholders are invited to participate! 
Join us to learn more about the Zero Suicide Framework and the need for 

a system-wide movement in Broward County. 

 

 
Thursday, Sept. 10th, 2020 

9:30 am—10:30 am 

 

 

This free event is open to all.  Please register at: 

http://bit.ly/ZeroSuicideBroward  

 

To Learn more about Zero Suicide, please visit:  

https://zerosuicide.edc.org/. 

 

 

Questions?  Contact Lois Simpson at lsimpson@unitedwaybroward.org 

http://bit.ly/ZeroSuicideBroward
https://zerosuicide.edc.org/

